
We have had a busy year here at the Four Seasons with projects. Here is 2018 in review.Tip Top Roofing 
came and cleaned out the gutters on numerous buildings thru out the property.O & A Landscaping 
replaced the landscaping at buildings the clubhouse, 3100 bldg., 3200 bldg. and 3300 bldg. They 
revamped numerous areas of the irrigation to get better pressure and coverage. They trimmed some of 
the larger trees near the bldgs., trimmed the palm trees and trimmed the Crepe Myrtles.General 
Construction of Orlando, Inc. repaired the mansards at the 300 bldg., they did sidewalk repairs, and they 
are painting the shutters and will be starting the clubhouse renovation.Sunbrite Outdoor Furniture re-
strapped some of the pool furniture.White Sands Pools Plastering Inc. resurfaced the clubhouse 
pool.Bryan Plumbing started the re-pipe project. Bldgs. 100, 200 and 300 are complete.A/C Mechanic 
installed a splitter a/c unit in the guest suite. Now each room has a/c that can be controlled 
separately.We changed companies for the pool service. Water Dogs retired. We now have Seminole 
Pool Supply.The City of Winter Park, the Board and our Attorney signed the landscape agreement for the 
Cady Way Trail along St. Andrews Blvd. City Commissioners approved the agreement.Universal 
Engineering came out to core test the roads to give us a report with proper specs for the paving project. 
The original estimates had different specs from one another.We said goodbye to longtime maintenance 
man and former Board member Michael Cleary he has decided to seek other endeavors. We thank him 
for his years of service to the community.  
 


